A regular monthly meeting of the Gilmore Township Board was held on
Wednesday, January 8,2020 at the Gilmore Township Hall.

MEMBERS PRESENT: McConnell, Gibbs, Marshall, Silker

MEMBERS ABSENT: Lasher

RECOGNITION OF GUESTS: None

AGENDA: The clerk circulated a copy of the agenda to each Board Member for
their review. A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Silker to approve
the agenda as presented.

All Yeas being heard the motion carries: Yeas-4, Nayes-0

PREVIOUS MINUTES: The Clerk circulated a copy of the December 11,2019
meeting minutes to each Board Member for their review. The clerk asked for any
corrections. A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Marshall to
approve the previous minutes as presented.

All Yeas being heard the motion carries: Yeas-4, Nayes-0

TREASURER’S REPORT: The Treasurer circulated a copy of the Treasurer’s report
to each Board Member and read it aloud. A motion was made by Silker and
seconded by McConnell to approve the Treasurer’s report in the amount of
$13,350.14 with check numbers 8516-8529.

All Yeas being heard the motion carries: Yeas-4, Nayes-0

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: none

NEW BUSINESS: none

OFFICER’S REPORTS: Marshall stated that tax collections are going well. Gibbs
stated that there is election training at the hall on the 9*" of January, 2019 for
election workers. Silker stated that he would like to have photos added to the
township website and facebook page with old photos from around the township.
PUBLIC COMMENT: none

ADJOURNMENT: A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Marshall to
adjourn the meeting at 7:13 p.m.

All Yeas being heard the meeting was adjourned.



Thomas G Gibbs, Clerk, yapproved minutes January 8%,2020.




